
  

 
 

 

Caribou cow and calf shot, 
abandoned near Old Crow 

 
 

 
 
 

(October 20, 2015) – On Thanksgiving weekend, a cow and calf 
caribou were found shot and abandoned in the gravel pit on the 
Mountain Road in Old Crow.  
 
The meat was completely wasted. 
 
Conservation Officers are asking the public for any information 
concerning any hunters or other people who may have been in that 
area at that time. 
 
Please call Dawson District Conservation Officer Services at 867-993-
5492 if you can help. You can also file an anonymous report at the 
TIPP line or online at www.gov.yk.ca/tipp. Cash rewards may be 
available for information that leads to a conclusion of this matter. 
 
 

Respect Wildlife. Take only what you need. Use all that you take. 

INFORMATION WANTED 

 


